PRESS RELEASE

THE ATTENTION OF THE MANAGEMENT OF THE SIERRA LEONE
POLICE (SLP) HAS BEEN DRAWN TO A PRESS RELEASE ISSUED BY THE
ATFRICAN  YOUNG VOICES (AYV) CALLING ON THE SLP’s
MANAGEMENT TO LOOK INTO ALLEGATIONS OF ASSAULT AND
DETENTION OF ONE OF ITS STAFF BY SOME POLICE OFFICERS
ATTACHED TO THE CENTRAL POLICE DIVISION.

THE SLP MANACEMENT ACKNOWLEDGES THE SEVERITY OF THE
ALLEGATIONS AND THEREFORE INSTRUCTS FOR AN INVESTIGATION
TO BE CONDUCTED INTO THE SAID ALLEGATIONS.

IN VIEW OF THE FOREGOING, MANAGEMENT IS REQUESTING THE
LEADERSHIP OF AYV TO AVAIL THE AFFECTED STAFF MEMBER TO
THE POLICE SO AS TO ASSIST WITH THE INVESTIGATIONS.
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‘DIA AND PUBLIC RELATIONS DEPARTMENT
SIERRA'LEONE POLICE
CONTACT NUMBERS: +23277-361070+23277- 507955.
DATED: 14" DECEMBER, 2021.
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